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23 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING - THURSDAY 12 NOVEMBER  
 
I am writing to inform you that we plan to still run a Sixth Form Open Evening this year, but in light of the current 
circumstances, it will be a virtual event.  If you wish to attend, then please register your interest here.  On the 
evening you will be able to hear from our headteacher about the aims and values of our school, learn more 
about our curriculum and extra-curricular provision, and hear from some of our current sixth form students.  
The evening will go live at 5.00pm and a password to allow you into the event will be emailed out by lunchtime 
on the day.  
 
We hope that the event will allow you to not only gain a flavour of what student life in sixth form is like, but also 
provide you with subject specific information regarding the courses we offer at key stage 5.  
 
I look forward to welcoming you to our Virtual Open Evening.    
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
H JENNINGS (Mrs) 
Assistant Headteacher - Head of Sixth Form 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pKAWUGLG4UeBIshlv3a2awUmEwZez6VJmxvg-kAmUrRURFgwSkpaRFMwQVc2SzFJVFlSN0pMR1lHWS4u

